
CITY OF ALAMO HEIGHTS
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT SERVICES DEPARTMENT

6116 BROADWAY

SAN ANTONIO, TX 78209 
210-826-0516

Architectural Review Board Special Meeting 
Tuesday, February 20, 2018 – 5:30 P.M. 

6116 Broadway St – City Council Chambers

Case No. 695 F – 934 Patterson 
Request of John A Oberman, President, applicant for The Argyle, representing Texas 
Biomedical Research Institute, owner, for the final design review of the proposed extension 
to the existing South Terrace off of Argyle Ave to accommodate a new structure off of Argyle 
Ave located at 934 Patterson under Chapter 2 Administration for Architectural Review. 

Chapter 5 of Code of Ordinances (Buildings and Building Regulations) requires City Council 
to consider the ARB’s recommendation for all demolition/final design review applications.  
Any recommendation will be forwarded to the City Council for final review.  Please check 
the ARB posted results on the City’s website after the ARB meeting to confirm any future 
meeting dates. 

Plans may be viewed online* (http://www.alamoheightstx.gov/departments/planning-and-
development-services/public-notices/), at the Community Development Services Department 
(6116 Broadway St), or you may contact Lety Hernandez (lhernandez@alamoheightstx.gov), 
Eli J Briseno (ebriseno@alamoheightstx.gov), Jason B Lutz (jlutz@alamoheightstx.gov), or 
our office at (210) 826-0516 for additional information.  

*Plans will not be available online for all case types and floor plans will not be available 
online. 




















